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The government has little to no business implementing additional laws and 

regulations that will ultimately cause more harm than good to our food supply.  

We need less administrators and bureaucrats, not more. We cannot afford the 

implementations or the impacts of such arbitrary control authority, especially when 

that authority is not at all aligned with the needs of the People. Farmers feed us, and 

you need to actively listen to them and work to fulfil their requests that will enable 

them to continue providing food for the masses at a sustainable rate. Refusal to work 

with farmers to come to an agreeable solution warrants the immediate dismissal 

and/or resignation of any and all government employees, servants, officials, et al, and 

an immediate hold on any actions arising from their decisions regarding this matter.  


